Ellen Fairleigh

From: Stacy Goodfellow <stacyg@assistancedogsnorthwest.org>

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 4:21 PM

To: Ellen Fairleigh

Cc:tom@tomkuniholmarchitects.comSubject:Re: Parking for Assistance Dogs

Hi Ellen,

That is correct. We measured out 4 spots in front of the garages. We will be clearing some of the brush to ensure adequate space.

Stacy

Stacy Goodfellow

Assistance Dogs Northwest | Program Manager

Ph: 206-321-0592 Cell: 808-280-8955

www.AssistanceDogsNorthwest.org



On Jun 22, 2018, at 3:52 PM, Ellen Fairleigh < efairleigh@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote:

Hi Stacy and Tom

Thanks for meeting me on site yesterday so I could get more familiar with the property. Yesterday we discussed parking and I saw that you would have 3 spaces in front of the dog training facility/green building (2 ADA spaces and 1 standard) and three spaces down below in front of the garage/existing guesthouse (assuming that there is a spot in front of each of the garage doors) for a total of 6 spots. I

noticed that the site plan lists that there are a total of 7 parking spots on sight. Where is the other spot located? Is it in the gravel parking lot in front of the gate, off to the left of the garage?

Thank you!

Ellen

<image002.png>

<imageoo1.jpg>
ELLEN FAIRLEIGH
City Planner
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3767 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)